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Dear sir/madam
                         Please do not allow euthanasia into the state of Victoria. Murder and suicide are
always wrong and the wrong choice in any persons life. Love and care of the sick, elderly and
vulnerable are always the right choice when dealing with these people. Please take this submission
into consideration.

                                              Thank You
                                              Paul Hayhoe
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